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Commissioners Meeting

March 2024

Managers’ Report by Tim Berger

Water Reclamation Facility

The sludge truck was towed to Bremerton for repair work. It is out of
warranty. The truck sensor has been replaced and should be available for
pick up on 3/4/24.

The new plant influent meter is scheduled to be installed at 0900 today,
March 19th.

Water Production/Consumption Results

Water loss for the month of January is 7%. This includes 15K gallons drained
at the upper reservoir to allow for cleaning and application of fresh epoxy.
The lower reservoir was cleaned March 11-15.

A replacement for lower reservoir pump #2 was ordered from Fusion Pump
on 3/7/24.

The fire hydrant flow meter is on order and should arrive before Spring
flushing begins.

Employee training opportunities are available.



